
Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Monday 3rd June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 12th June 

Mini Olympics  

 

Tuesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day-pm  

 

Thursday 27th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day-pm 

 

Tuesday 2nd July and 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Whole School Transition  

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 10 June 2024 

Dear families,  

Year 4 will be attending the annual Mini Olympics at the Meres Stadium on 

Wednesday, there are spaces available for parents to come and watch, it truly 

is a day to remember! 

I am delighted to share that Mrs Duller gave birth to a healthy baby boy last 

week and are both doing well. Mr Kitchen and his wife brought home their twin 

boys last Monday after a long stay in hospital and all are settling well, we are 

looking forward to welcoming Mr Kitchen back into school next week.  

Mrs Drury has successfully secured funding that will allow us to extend our 

breakfast club offer to more families, this will be free to all registered families 

very soon. There will be a parent mail coming to all later today for you to 

register your interest. 

Our Governing Body would like to appoint a parent governor, training will be 

provided along with any support that is needed. Elections will be taking place in 

the coming weeks, if you are interested or have any questions, please do ask 

myself or Grace Morton- our Chair of the Governing Body.  

The phonics screening check will be administered to Year 1 children and 

children in Year 2 that did not pass last year. The Multiplication Check will also 

be administered to our Year 4 cohort. These will be completed throughout the 

week and will be done in a relaxed and comfortable environment.  

I hope that you have a lovely week, Mrs Smyth  

 
 

Year 3 and 4 went on a trip to Belton House 

last week. They learnt so much about Belton 

itself and had a wonderful time exploring the 

grounds, they even managed to see some 

deer!  

The children were incredible and 

represented our school beautifully with 

members of the public commenting on their 

exemplary behaviour - we were all very 

proud of them! 

Key Stage One have been 

exploring habitats in their 

Science lessons. 

They looked at and named 

the 7 life processes. 

They even found a frog! 


